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594 Brunson St PH Notice.pdf
Importance: High

Ms. Klimmek,
 
In reviewing files for tomorrow’s Legislative Hearings, it appears the certified mail was returned
unsigned for notice for this property (attached). As we’ve spoken with you in the past and had this
contact information, I wanted to forward to you.
 
Joanna
 
 
 
 

Joanna Zimny
Legislative Hearing Executive Assistant 
Legislative Hearing Office
Pronouns: she/her/hers
Saint Paul City Hall
Suite 310
15 W. Kellogg Blvd.
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 651-266-8585 
joanna.zimny@ci.stpaul.mn.us
www.StPaul.gov 
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